
HEAR FROM OUR TEACHER – Tom Jenney 

 

Under the leadership of Jacek Spendel and his talented 

team, Project Arizona brings some of the most 

promising young freedom fighters in the world to 

spend a few weeks in Arizona.  They get to immerse 

themselves in our culture of freedom and learn skills 

and life lessons from some of the best practitioners in 

America's liberty movement.  I had the privilege this 

year to meet with the PA students every Wednesday 

morning for five weeks at the McClelland Irish 

Library and help them brainstorm about how to build 

their own freedom pipelines in their home countries. 

 

In the past four decades, Arizona has seen the 

development of a broad group of pro-liberty 

organizations I call the “pipeline.”  We have university 

centers, policy think tanks, grassroots organizations, 

legislative lobbying shops, public-interest law firms, 

politicians, and independent rabblerousers fighting on 

behalf of free market policies, property rights, self-

defense rights, school choice, and other freedom 

causes.  As part of Project Arizona, students from 

around the globe can gain insight and hands-on 

experience from Arizona’s dedicated and successful 

freedom fighters. 

 


